
 

 

EQUIPMENT DIRECTOR REPORT  
     

Thanks to all parents, players, coaches and board members for your support!  
Without you, PCSA would not be able to operate in the capacity to which we have 
brought this club.  It is all of our responsibility to act in the best interests of PCSA.  
Please shop locally and support all our sponsors whenever possible! 
Equipment: Coming into the position when I did certainly had its challenges.  Many 
thanks to the parents and coaches who took the time to contact me with their 
equipment needs.  I appreciate your patience.  There were thousands of email 
exchanges regarding ordering of uniforms and equipment between myself, coaches 
and our supplier.  It was extremely difficult to make sure items didn’t fall through 
the cracks.  We could not approve all requests due to budgetary limitations, but we 
made sure that every player and coach had uniforms and necessary equipment. 

Accomplishments: 
I have been involved with Peterborough soccer as an active parent, coach and 
currently a member of the PCSA executive. 
I performed due diligence and compiled three quotes for equipment for both the 
academy and the upcoming summer program. I worked with a committee to discuss 
the pros and cons of each supplier before presenting our suggestions to the board.  
There was open discussion with the board on our recommendations. The new 
supplier has taken over the sizing and fittings.  This enables us to get our uniforms 
faster and the onus is more on the supplier.  No more wait times for me to drive to 
Whitby and deliver equipment to coaches or players.  Items can now be picked up at 
our supplier!  
I am always willing to help in any capacity I can.  I have taken down nets, put up and 
taken down sponsorship advertising, and am currently coaching as well.  I look after 
inventorying and organizing equipment.  I have personally delivered equipment to 
players and coaches. 
I have been on PCSA hiring committees and offered my suggestions with my 
opinions for the betterment of PCSA. 
Thank you all for a wonderful year, and I look forward to the year ahead! 
Cheers, and go City! 
Phil Davreux 


